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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Wednesday 5th January 2022 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

Mrs Brown and I would like to thank you so much for our Christmas Vouchers – 

We had such a lovely time with Year 4 in the run up to Christmas.  Mrs Brown worked hard to 

make sure everything ran smoothly whilst I was off with Covid.  It was lovely to return to school 

in the final week and enjoy all of the Snowman activities and games.  I particularly enjoyed 

played, dobble, connect 4 and chess on the final day of term.   

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths we are starting with multiplication, focusing on multiples, factors and 

recapping the methods. 

English – This week we begin our work on explanation texts.  Spellings will be handed out on 

Friday.  There will be no spelling test this Friday.   

Foundation – In History we will continue learning about the Anglo Saxons.  At half term we 

will switch to Geography.  In Science we are learning about sound and in Art we will be 

finding out about the work of Andy Goldsworthy and attempting environmental sculptures 

of our own.  In RE we will return to Judaism.  I am hoping that we will be able to make pizza 

in Design Technology, later in the term.  The children will continue to have a weekly singing 

lesson with Mr Manners.  The children will have their regular PE lesson on Friday as well as 

an additional PE lesson (basketball) on Monday afternoon.  

Homework 

Spellings and Maths homework will go home on Friday. 

Finally 

Swimming lessons will begin on Wednesday 12th January.   

Best Wishes for 2022! 

Mrs Helen Dewar 


